-relatiors between the two countries. It was agreed that neogitations
for the renewal of the current trade agreement should begin in November
or December this year in lioscaou.

They also agreced to instruct the appropriate agencies to
study the possibilities of further expanding cooperation in the ficld
of air transport.

It was noted that the expansion of mutually advantageous
cconcric, scientific and technological relations has been premoted
by the Agrccment between the Govermments of Canada and the USSR on -~
Cooperation in the Industrial Application of Science and Technolozy,
signed on January 27, 1971. The two sides agreed to render all
possible acsistance in the active implementation of the progrons
undertaken within the fremeworlk of the Mixed Canadian-Soviet
Camissicon on Cooperation sct up pursuant to that agreement.

The Soviet side proposcd that consideration should be
given to the conclusion of a treaty covering cconomic develormient,
technologzical and industrial cooperation. Thae Canzadizn cide cgreed
to study the proposal.

Taldnz into account tho fact that the Arctic rcgions,
distinguished by their particularly severc climatic and ice
conditions, arc of great importance to both Cancda and the Soviet
Union, the two sides discussed the possibilities of pramcting
cooperation in develepinz the northern territories and agreed to
c:pand the cichenso of cxpericnce in this field betucen Canada and
the US5Q. Doth sides shared the viewr that they have specicl
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